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We hope everyones’ animals, gardens and projects are all progressing well. It’s lovely to

have a bit of sunshine this week so you can spend extra time bonding with your chosen

animal. We have just over 6 weeks until Calf Club day!!😊

NEXT MUFTI DAY…. This Friday 9 August, please bring along

BOTTLES to be included in our grocery hampers or used as prizes

on the day.

Thanks for sticking with us. We know it feels like we are asking for donations every week but

remember this is our main Fundraiser for the year and all $$ raised goes to Home & School for

payment of camp subsidies, day trips, teacher aides and other items like classroom supplies.

Calling all Ex-Bombay school students Do you want to be a part of the magic

that is Bombay Calf Club? We are looking for reliable, high school age, past-pupils to join us

on Saturday 21st September. Please get in contact and let us know how you would like to

help. Please contact the office or juliawilling1@gmail.com or txt 021 478090

CAN YOU HELP……
We are looking for donations for use in Lucky Dips and for Prizes for the Fairground

activities. If anyone has contacts for Hats, Sunglasses, Chocolate, small packets of

Sweets (branded or non-branded) , please get in touch.

Sweet Stall - We need some volunteers to help make some yummy treats for the

sweet stall. If you are keen to help, we need Coconut Ice, Russian Fudge and Toffee

Apples. Please contact Lisa Walden if you are able to help. Phone or text 021 626 329.

Save the Date - Friday 20 September. We need helpers to join us in setting up animal

rings, activities and stalls. Come to the field from 9am onward. Many hands make

light work.

Calf Club Information
There is lots of useful information on the school website if you have any queries regarding
Calf Club. Please check out the following links:

Bombay School Calf Club Information Booklet Bombay School Calf Club page

● Quiz your kids on what they learnt at the Vet Talk that was held at school last week
● The Animal judging Talk (lambs, goats and calves) will be held on Thursday 22 August

at 2pm. (note date change from the one on the Calf Club calendar)

https://www.bombay.school.nz/files/6a086d0f68e4a1c0/file_attachments/106/Information_Booklet.pdf
https://www.bombay.school.nz/26/easy_pages/27-calf-club-21-september-2024


Drum roll please….. here is the news Bombay’s finest

bakers have been waiting for:

RAFFLE TICKETS – Keep sending in your sold raffle tickets for a chance to win a $10

Warehouse voucher. Thanks again to our sponsors for the Major Raffle:

SILENT AUCTIONS - We have some awesome prizes this year for our silent auctions - check

them out below. A big thank you to the sponsors of these prizes👏

If you want to help in any way or have questions, please contact anyone on the Calf Club team below.

Thanks from the Calf Club Team,

Julia Willing juliawilling1@gmail.com Nadia McFadden ntmcfadden80@gmail.com

Maree Pollock maree_bellhouse@hotmail.com

Sponsorship

Stephanie Hooper shooper@bombay.school.nz Erin Pellow erin@pellowbros.co.nz
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